
CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM NO. PS:6/24/6 
 

 
FROM:    Permanent Secretary  

    Public Service Ministry 
  

TO:       Permanent Secretaries    SUBJECT:  Increase in the  
   Head of Division    Insurable Income Ceiling 
   Regional Executive Officers 

 
DATED:  January 21, 2003 
 
 
The Assistant General Manager (operations) of the National Insurance 
Scheme has advised this Ministry that the Insurable Income Ceiling has 
been increased with effect from January 1, 2003 as follows: 
 
    PREVIOUS    NOW 
 
 i. Monthly $80,180   $84,189 

 ii. Weekly $18,503   $19,458 
 
2.  Please bring the above to the attention of all relevant staff under your 
control especially those who work in the Personnel and Accounting Units and 
ensure appropriate payroll changes. 
 
 
 
………………………….. 
Dr N K GOPAUL 
Permanent Secretary 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY  
 


